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Edwardsville Bulletin
To the Faculty and S ta f f  o f  Southern Illinois University

Vol. 5, No. 13 
June 8, 1973

Weather permitting, the service road from Circle Drive to the Communications 

Building will be closed Monday, June 11, through Wednesday, June 13, for repairs. 

Access from Circle Drive to the Communications Building will be possible by using 

the Lovejoy Library access road and passing through Parking Lot D.
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